
 
 
 

WorkSafe Victoria and Covino Farms 
 
Morwell, Wednesday 7 June 2017: Covino Farms accepts today’s decision of 
the Latrobe Valley Magistrates Court.  
 
WorkSafe Victoria investigated two incidents that occurred on Covino Farms 
Gippsland property, in January and February 2015. 
 
Covino Farms regrets the fact that the accidents happened and has since 
reiterated its commitment to workplace safety practices to ensure the welfare of 
all its employees. 
 
Both the injured employees made a full recovery and returned to work. 
 
Covino Farms is fully committed to the health and safety of its workers and in the 
enhancement of our processes and systems. We have since made improvements 
in our OH&S systems and will continue to invest in our workers welfare. 
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